
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 1/7/2011 3:32:31 PM
To: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Marks, Jaclyn'

(jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Revised PV PPA Schedule

Hi Jaclyn,

I apologize for the delay in getting back to you on dates. Would Monday at 1:00 or Thursday at either 1:0

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2011 4:17 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Simon, Sean A.
Subject: RE: Revised PV PPA Schedule

Meredith,

Thanks for sending. Can we set up a call to discuss how this program is going to work with the 
interconnection reform underway? After reviewing your schedule, it seems to me that the only way a 
project can qualify is if it is studied independently outside a cluster. Was that the intent?

Thanks,
Jaclyn
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From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2010 9:02 PM 
To: Simon, Sean A.; Marks, Jaclyn 
Subject: Revised PV PPA Schedule
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Jaclyn, Sean,

Attached is the revised schedule. We filed the compliance filing today and plan to issue the market 
notice on Monday. The rest of the dates will depend upon the compliance filing.

Happy New Year!

Meredith

«PV RFO Schedule.doc»
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